
From: Stevenson, Kirsten
To: Stevenson, Kirsten
Subject: Regulatory Registry Alert
Date: Thursday, July 20, 2023 9:57:37 AM

In March 2019, the government passed the Community Safety and Policing Act, 2019 (CSPA), as
part of the Comprehensive Ontario Police Services Act, 2019. Once in force, the CSPA will replace
the current Police Services Act (PSA).The CSPA is an opportunity to modernize policing and enhance
community safety in Ontario.

As part of the work to bring the Act into force, the Ministry of the Solicitor General (SolGen) is
working on regulations on a number of matters.
 
Feedback on the topics listed below are due to the Ministry by September 1, 2023.
 

From: Registry Feedback <registryfeedback@ontario.ca> 
Sent: Tuesday, July 18, 2023 6:14 PM
To: Stevenson, Kirsten <Kirsten.Stevenson@hamilton.ca>
Subject: Regulatory Registry Alert
 
There are Regulatory Registry postings meeting your request:

Text Search: Police Services Act, Police, CSPA

Adequate and Effective Policing (General) Regulation under the Community Safety and Policing Act,
2019
SolGen is seeking to modernize the regulatory framework for adequate and effective policing to provide
greater quality and consistency in the delivery of police services across Ontario. The proposed general
regulation sets out standards and procedures for the policing functions that are a part of adequate and
effective policing under Crime Prevention; Law Enforcement; Maintaining the Public Peace; Emergency
Response; Assistance to Victims of Crime; and any other prescribed policing functions. Other regulations
deal with other specific requirements of adequate and effective policing.

Response to Active Attacker Incidents (Adequacy Standard) under the Community Safety and Policing
Act, 2019
The Ministry of the Solicitor General (SolGen) is proposing to regulate police response to active attacker
incidents to standardize practices across the province and facilitate coordination in multi-jurisdictional
events.

Major Incident Response Plan
SolGen is seeking to replace the current Provincial Counter Terrorism Plan (PCTP) with a Major Incident
Response Plan, which is intended to be broader in scope in that it would not solely be limited to acts of
terrorism.
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